STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28133 / H0038

This bill clarifies the requirements necessary for prescribing medications via telehealth, expanding beyond the
current limitations of the act. This is in alignment with the allowances made during the COVID-19 pandemic
response.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no fiscal impact to the General Fund or the Board of Pharmacy's dedicated fund. It
has no fiscal impact because streamlining and updating the language does not create any new state program and
does not compel any state action.

Contact:
Nicki Chopski
Idaho Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses
(208) 334-2356

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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